
keeping you informed 

After successful completion of the enabling 

works, which included: creation of a new 

temporary playground, establishment of the 

site perimeter and diversion of existing 

drainage; we are pleased to announce that the 

main site new school levelling works are now 

underway! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The top soil is currently being removed from 

the site (some of which is being retained for 

use in the development, with the rest being 

taken from site for local agricultural use) and 

the ground is being re-levelled to receive the 

concrete foundations. 

 

Local contractors and family business,  John 

Gunn and Sons are working with us to deliver 

the above. 
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Local contractor  

kick starts main 

building work 

Miller working in 

partnership with hub 

North Scotland 

Meet the team 

John Ritchie  

Hub North Scotland are delighted to have 

selected Miller Construction as its preferred 

contractor to deliver the Wick projects and 

look forward to working closely in the 

delivery of these exciting new 

projects.  

John is Senior Project Manager at Miller.  

He has worked in the construction 

industry for 17 years and previously 

worked on the £141million Perth & 

Kinross Schools Investments Projects as 

well as the £100million NHS Mental 

Health Hospitals for Perth & Dundee. 
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Site Manager donning his 

overalls for Gala Day! 

Please contact Chris in the first instance for any 

queries or comments relating to the project.  

 

07725780972 

chris.connor@miller.co.uk  

 

Contact Us 

Chris Connor  

Construction  Manager   

Site Manager, Chris Connor is donating his 

time and skills to help paint the area around 

the boat house for this year’s Wick Gala! 

 

The Gala week runs from 26th July 2014 to 

2nd of August and is this year celebrating it’s 

60th year.  All funds raised during the week 

will be distributed to good causes around the 

town.  

Our commitment to 

the community... 

Miller Construction is part of the national 

Considerate Constructor Scheme, this 

means that all of its sites are monitored 

against a Code of Considerate Practice 

which covers: consideration for the public, 

environmental impact, cleanliness, being a 

good neighbour; as well as being 

responsible, respectful, safe and 

accountable.  

 

Miller had an average of 40.30 points out of 

a maximum of 50 points  last year 

compared with the CCS national average of 

35.06 points. We are truly committed to 

having a positive impact on the areas we 

work and live in, and demonstrate this not 

only by being a considerate site but also by 

using local suppliers and contractors and 

engaging with the community.  

 

If you have any concerns or would like to 

know more about what we are doing in the 

community please get in touch.  

 

Miller providing 

facilities for sports day  
Miller Construction has pledged its assistance 

to local school, North Primary to provide 

temporary amenities for their forthcoming 

sports day event on 26th June 2014.  We wish 

all competitors the best of luck! 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=vm2w5ViuDwZYIM&tbnid=F5lXQCVy_lya9M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.rydon.co.uk/news/rydon-does-the-double-with-considerate-constructors-scheme&ei=oSx7U-r2KYKJOLvfgMAE&bvm=bv.67229260,d.ZWU&psig=AFQjCNGeZdfla788FG0jh6cJY7Cm4zcBTw&ust=1400667661048114

